Jones, Sarah: PC-Plan

From: Valid Planning: PC-Plan

Sent: 26 October 2011 10:45

To: Jones, Sarah: PC-Plan

Subject: FW: RBKC PP/11/03352 The Phene Arms, 9 Phene Street, LONDON, SW3 5NY

From: Safeguarding [mailto:Safeguarding@crossrail.co.uk]
Sent: 25 October 2011 17:35

To: Valid Planning: PC-Plan
Subject: RBKC PP/11/03352 The Phene Arms, 9 Phene Street, LONDON, SW3 5NY

Crossrail Ref: CLR-00-039948
Dear Ms. S Jones,

RBKC PP/11/03352 The Phene Arms, 9 Phene Street, LONDON, SW3 5NY

.Crossrail Limited acts as an agent for Transport for London and the Department for Transport in the administration of

the Chelsea-Hackney Line Safeguarding Direction made by the Secretary of State for Transport in June 2008.

Thank you for your letter dated 21 October 2011, requesting the views of the Chelsea-Hackney Line Project Team on
the above application.

The application has been considered, and we do not wish to make any comments.

In addition, the latest project developments can be found on the Crossrail website www.crossrail.co.uk/safeguarding ,
which is updated on a regular basis.

I hope this information is helpful, but if you require any further assistance then please feel free to contact a member of
the Safeguarding Team on 0345 602 3813, or by email to safequarding@crossrail.co.uk .

Yours sincerely,

Caroline Brennan
Stakeholder Administrator

Crossrail Limited | 25 Canada Square | London | E14 5LQ
Tel: 020 3229 9100 | Helpdesk (24hr) 0345 602 3813



